
 

Support the Silent Auction to Support NEAFCS! 
Melissa Wyatt (AZ), Silent Auction Committee Member  

Springtime greetings from the Silent Auction Team! We have 
some exciting news to share! This year, we will again have an 
online gallery of auction items that will be available at the 
Silent Auction in Snowbird, UT.  We hope to generate 
excitement for the auction and to get people thinking about 
their bidding strategies. Oh, what fun!!! 

When you have secured your item, complete the donation form and email it to Melissa 
Wyatt along with a high-resolution photo of the item. The National office will promote 
your item on the Online Gallery. All photos and forms need to be submitted by the end 
of August to be included online. You will still bring your auction items to Snowbird, UT 
so they can be snatched up by the highest bidder!   

Spring is here to brighten our days.  Let us brighten NEAFCS by gathering items to 
donate to the NEAFCS Silent Auction and help us make this year’s Auction the best one 
yet!   Think about items from your county or state, a meaningful item for your favorite 
FCS friend, or a gift displaying a talent you possess.  Remember, 100% of the funds 
raised go directly to Awards and Recognition! Donations support cash awards, 
registration fees, and other recognition for award winners. Support your peers by 
donating items to the NEAFCS silent auction!   

Please feel free to call or email Melissa Wyatt with questions, ideas, or comments.  
Looking forward to seeing you in Utah!   
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